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Dear Brothers & Sisters,

It is indeed a great pleasure and satisfaction for every member to know that

in Bank of Maharashtra through vide
banks . We are happy to
inform you, that in all the verifications conducted by Bank since inception of

” as a adjoining
phrase. This is due to unwavering faith in our Mission, Vision and Values exhibited

by all of us. Kudos to all members for this great and grand achievement.

At this proud moment of celebration,

The undoubted faith shown by you all members in the principles of nationalistic trade
union,

The declaration of the Majority status by the Management of the Bank just not a
statement of the management but it’s a showing of solidarity of we all Members to be
a staunch member of Bank of Maharashtra Officers’ Organisation.

This

. BOMOO ensures of Officer Members by


mailto:bomoo@rediffmail.com

ensuring proper guidance to members during promotion process by providing study
material, coaching classes, mock test, and mock interviews.

As a trade union, we look after the welfare of officers’ community during service
period. We also look after the distressed family of officer in case of any mishappening
with the life of officer,

. BOMOO has ensure to come forward to help the people
in distress due to natural calamities for which all members contributed whole
heartedly on one call of BOMOO.

Your belief in the power of solidarity and your commitment to our cause have been
the driving forces behind our success. It is your support that has enabled us to
negotiate for better working conditions, advocate for officer-centric policies, and
ensure the welfare of our community within the banking sector. As we look to the
future, let us carry forward this momentum with renewed enthusiasm and
dedication. The journey ahead is filled with opportunities to make even greater
strides in our mission to serve and represent our members effectively.

In closing, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to you for your faith, support, and active
participation in our collective endeavours. Your involvement is the cornerstone of our
strength, and together, we will continue to make a difference.

Bharat Mata Ki Jai

With warmest regards,

Yours Sincerely,

R

(Santosh K. Gadade)
General Secretary



